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Newsletter 7
Dear Parents,
Thought for the week – “If you are persistent you will get it. If you are consistent you will keep it”.

Well done to our Stars of the Week.

ASH                   Kail, for being super helpful in class.  

OAK                  Jessica, for always having a great attitude and for always working hard.      

BEECH             Brooke, for showing great enthusiasm in her maths

CHESTNUT      Zachary, for contributing so much to the class topic.      

SYCAMORE     Thalia, for always having a great attitude to her learning and life in class. 

We have had another good week, with our pupils, your children, continuing to be a credit to all – they really make this a great place to be.
Book Fair
Many thanks to Mrs Pulford for organising such a popular Book Fair this week. Thanks to your purchasing, the school has earnt £250 of free books for the Library and prize reading chest. We are naturally delighted and look forward to the children enjoying their new books.

Parent Consultations
It has been great seeing so many of you discussing your Childs learning with teachers this week. I hope you had productive discussions. Do feel free to see me with any unresolved issues or questions.

Trussell Trust.

The trust visited to collect ‘Harvest goodies’ on Wednesday (Thank You) and delivered their annual Shoebox Appeal assembly. We hope some of you will support this brilliant charity activity.
Meeting for daily reading helpers (or those interested in starting).

Mrs Alison Szalay will be hosting a ‘how to read with children’ presentation on Tuesday 31st October @ 9:00am in the school hall.

Parking

An end of term appeal to all; please park with consideration in the village, especially to allow all traffic free flow. Thank You.

Dates ahead.
Monday 16th October, clubs as normal.

Tuesday 17th October, no netball club.

Tuesday 17th October, Parent Celebration Assembly (invite only).

Wednesday 18th October, TD day, school closed.
Have a great half-term and we look forward to seeing you back in school on Monday 30th October.
Have a good weekend,
Paddy Macey.

